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FIELD TRIP - National Institute for the Empowerment of Persons with Intellectual 

Disabilities 

 

The Faculty of Psychology, conducted a field trip to NIEPID on 28th March, 2024. The field 

trip was conducted from 9.00 am to 1:30 pm. 50 Students of Psychology took an active part in 

the field trip. The objective of the field trip was to give practical exposure to various Intellectual 

disabilities. Psychological assessments required for diagnosing intellectual disabilities were 

made aware to students. They also gained knowledge on different training schedules according 

to the mental age of the client. Students understood about different skills being trained for Mild 

Intellectual disabled adolescent clients for their independent survival. Other courses were also 

made aware about these aspects. Students’ feedback was positive, given the engaging content 

of the Field Trip. They likely appreciated the insights about the clinical implications of the 

assessments, and interventions used. They also understood about Undergraduate, post graduate 

certificate courses for their Higher education. 
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